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	Metro CEO Interview on KFWB Radio
This morning, I participated in a live interview from Washington D.C. on KFWB Radio to update the public on the transportation alternatives available as we experience high gas prices here in the Southland. Also discussed were prospects of acquiring approval of a transportation bill in Washington that would improve transportation projects in Los Angeles County as well as funding existing projects.
Artwork on the Expo Line: Expo/La Brea Station
The Source has posted sneak preview photos of the artwork fabrication and installation for the Expo Line Expo/La Brea Station. The artworks, by artist Jose Lozano, are made of photographic porcelain tile and feature eight separate panels with a series of Lotería card imagery showing passenger interactions commonly encountered while riding Metro. Lotería is a Mexican game of chance, similar to Bingo, and each panel portrays a different scene: “Los Stairs” shows people walking down the stairs; “Los Romantics,” a couple embracing; and appropriately, “Los Metro Guys,” with two smiling Metro employees. Please click here to view the images.

Metro Staff Proposes Operating Plan for Orange Line Extension 
The Source has posted an update on the Orange Line Extension operating plan. The four-mile extension of the Orange Line from the Canoga station to the Chatsworth Metrolink station is expected to open in June 2012. As a part of the plan, buses will continue to run directly between North Hollywood and Warner Center. The extension will also allow every other bus to run directly between North Hollywood and Chatsworth. During late night hours, one bus will run between North Hollywood, Warner Center and Chatsworth, allowing for a single-seat ride to all Orange Line stations. Our Board of Directors are scheduled to consider the service changes in their Systems Safety and Operations Committee on Thursday, March 15, 2012 and at the full Board meeting on Thursday, March 22, 2012. Please click here for more details regarding the presentation on the operations plan.
http://thesource.metro.net/2012/03/08/operating-plan-proposed-for-orange-line-extension/
http://www.scribd.com/doc/84387768/Orange-Line-Operating-Plan
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